


the content of the presentation and the potentially hostile reaction of audience members. Yet any 



FIRE hopes to resolve this situation amicably and swiftly; we are, however, prepared to use all of 
our resources to see this situation through to a just and moral conclusion. Since CU-Boulder 
should not delay in determining the security charge for the March 5 event, we request a timely 
response to this letter by Wednesday, March 25, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adam Kissel 
Director, Individual Rights Defense Program 
 
cc: 
Julie M. Wong, Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs, University of Colorado at Boulder D(Daussh 1 M. Wn2crffin,)cl20tD4iatece Channclslu0frhann 


